
 

 
 
6th September 2025 
 
Key Information Sheet: Autumn 1​ Class: Estee’s 

Roles Name 
Class Teacher Estee Jansen Van Rensburg  

(Mon- Thursday) 
Juhena (Thursday and Friday) 

Support staff  Maisha Ahmed 
 

Shared reading: This term we will be reading the following books:  

●​ Peace at Last 
●​ Can’t You Sleep Little Bear 
●​ Six Dinner Sid 
●​ Tiddler 
●​ The Rainbow Fish 
●​ Handa’s Surprise 

 
Phonics: Pupils will have daily speed sounds lessons and then they will be taught how 
to read and write following our Read Write Inc programme.  
 
Maths: We follow the Mathematics Mastery programme where we will cover the 
following topics:  

●​ Representing, comparing and exploring numbers within 10 
●​ Finding one more and one less 
●​ Doubling and halving 

 

Science: This term we will be learning about plants and the seasons. 

Humanities: History - We will be learning about childhood and how this has changed 
over time. Pupils will also go on an educational visit to the V&A Childhood museum. 



 

Computing: Pupils will be learning to log on with their unique logins and passwords as 
well as simple programming using Bee-Bots. 

PSHE: The year will begin with pupils getting to know each other and the year 1 staff. 
Following the first two units of the Jigsaw programme, we will cover ‘Being Me’ and 
‘Celebrating Differences’. 

Music: Our specialist music teachers will be teaching music lessons across the school 
this year. The year 1 music teacher will be Karen. 

P.E: This half term PE shall be taught every Monday. Pupils will change into their PE kit 
in school. Please ensure your child has appropriate footwear and kit. 

Homework: Homework will be given out every Friday and this is expected to be 
completed by the following Wednesday. It is expected that your child reads for 15 
minutes every day and that their reading record is signed and dated everyday by 
an adult. 

Book change: Pupils need to bring in their books on Wednesdays and Fridays as 
those are the days we change our books.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
continuing to support your child’s learning.    
                                                                                                
Yours sincerely, 
 
Estee Jansen Van Rensburg 
Assistant Principal and Y1 class teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


